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I am in support of the proposed regulation. There is a need for tiered trainings that address the
different levels of responsibility throughout the workplace. Leadership and employer training will
be essential in carrying out heat illness prevention plans. Best practices would be for employers to
submit verification of having provided training, along with a list of trained employees. Employees
should receive a certificate of training for their personal records that could be used across
employers.


